
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

                                    

 

FOR BOOKING: 

 

In order to make the most of the reserved reductions,  

we suggest our members follow the procedure here below: 

 

- 1) FAO Staff Coop members may contact our office directly by e-mail (fao-staff-coop@fao.org) 

specifying: the show, the type of seat, the number of seats to be reserved and leaving a mobile phone 

number. 

Available seats available on www.operaroma.it   

 

 - 2) Subsequently, the FAO Staff Coop, after having verified the validity of the applicant's membership, 

will forward the request to the Opera House's Public Promotion Office, which will send a summary form 

confirming the booking, and containing the data to make the bank transfer.  

- 3) At this point, the FAO Staff Coop member will be able to proceed with the balance by following the 

instructions on the summary form.  

- 4) After 5 (five) days, which are necessary for the bank transfer to be credited, the Ticket Office will 

send the tickets in electronic format to be printed or kept on the mobile phone to be shown on the evening 

of the performance to the staff on duty.  

 

 

For more information: 

FAO Staff Coop - 0657053142 / fao-staff-coop@fao.org  

 

 

 

Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties, who respond directly to clients. 
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